
PCC INTERVIEWS PAGASA ABOUT SRP
Saturday, 13 July 2024

On 12 July 2024, the Philippine Competition Commission held a separate Zoom

 Meet with PAGASA's Exec. Director Steven T. Cua to analyze the pros and cons

 of DTI's monitoring of their SRP List of SKUs on a day-in-day-out basis. The

 PCC "feels" that this might lead to unhealthy competition in the food

 manufacturing and retail industries.
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